
 

 

 

“ Public Information’’ 
 

 

On the Special occasion of  Losar of  water  Female Rabbit Year, as usual the 

City Bus Service under Phuentsholing Thromde  would like to inform the 

general public that City Bus Service in Phuentsholing will not be providing the 

regular service on 21 and 22 February  2023.Inconvenience Caused is highly 

regretted.                                               
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